
  
   

 

2 May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians          
 
Re: Year 9 Activities Week 24 – 28 June 2019 
 
We are pleased to tell you that we have organised a programme of activities for the boys in Year 9 
who will not be going to Pencelli. The week will include a range of fun, educational and enriching 
activities. The cost of the full week’s activities will be £40.00. Further details will be sent to you 
separately but on Thursday 27 June there will be a day trip as detailed below:  

 

Date Visit to Details of visit Times Requirements 

 
27 June 

 

Basset Down 
Golf Club 

Travel by coach and minibus. 
 

Boys will be playing Footgolf 
 

Boys are free to go home as 
soon as they arrive back at 

School. 

Leave: 
9.00am 

 
Return 
2.00pm 

(approx.) 

School uniform is not 
required. 

 
Drinks and lunch are 

provided 
 

Trainers only – No 
football boots 

 
Sunscreen and hat 

 

 
Deadline for payment: Tuesday 14 May 2019 ---  Cost: £40.00 

To pay please follow the WisePay link shown below. If you have any issues accessing WisePay 
please email Trips@bws.wilts.sch.uk, Parents/Guardians who may find it difficult to meet the 
deadline for payment should contact the Finance Office on ext 260. 

WisePay:- https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=310816 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on 
the school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of 
any medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 
These details can now be checked through the Insight Parent Portal, otherwise please contact Mrs 
Sarah Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Marie Russell 
Trip Leader 
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